
Auburn Police Department 
 

Phillip L. Crowe
Chief  of  Police
 
Jason D. Moen 
Deputy Chief 
 
Rita P. Beaudry 
Office Manager 

 

 
 

ll 
  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
07-10-12 

FATAL CAR CRASH INVESTIGATION 
 

Auburn Police Department is investigating a fatal car crash that occurred in the area of  436 
Merrow Rd. Auburn Police and Auburn Fire responded to 436 Merrow Rd at 1:06am to find 
a vehicle fully engulfed in flames in the middle of  the road. 

Preliminary investigation shows that the vehicle was occupied by two subjects. The vehicle 
left the roadway, striking a large tree and rolling several times before coming to rest back in 
the road where it burst into flames. Both subjects were in the vehicle when discovered by 
authorities. 

Investigators are working to identify the two subjects in the vehicles. The names of  both 
subjects will not be released until identification has been confirmed by the Medical 
Examiner’s Office and families notified. 

The preliminary investigation shows that speed may have been a factor in the crash. 
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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